
Penguin  Pantry  holds  open
house

The Penguin Pantry provides Clark students with free food and
supplies.

 

Clark  College  invites  the  community  to  attend  the  Grand
Opening for its new Penguin Pantry on Wednesday, October 25,
from 3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. This event is free and open to the
public.

Launched this summer, the Pantry provides students with free
food and hygiene products, as well as some clothing and school
supplies. Almost half of Clark’s student body is classified as
lower-income, according to data from the college’s Office of
Planning & Effectiveness. As of the first week in October, the
Pantry has had 90 visits and provided almost 1,000 items to
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students.

The event will include remarks by Clark College President Bob
Knight and a thank-you to the Pantry’s donors, which include
Clark  College  Foundation,  Clark  employees,  the  Associated
Students of Clark College, Sysco, and the Community Foundation
of  Southwest  Washington.  Staff  will  be  on  hand  to  answer
visitors’  questions  and  guide  them  through  the  Pantry’s
offerings. Food and personal-item donations will be collected
during  the  event.  Visit  the  Penguin  Pantry  web  page  at
www.clark.edu/cc/penguinpantry for a list of suggested items
or to learn about making a financial contribution.

The Pantry is located in Science Building Complex (SCI) room
101  on  Clark  College’s  main  campus,  located  at  1933  Fort
Vancouver Way. The nearest parking lots are Orange 2 and Brown
1, both accessible from E. Reserve Street. Maps and directions
are available online.

Individuals who need accommodation due to a disability in
order to fully participate in this event should contact Clark
College’s Disability Support Services Office at 360-992-2314
or 360-991-0901 (VP), or visit Penguin Union Building room 013
as soon as possible.
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